
Mr. Michael Conklin 
EGLE, AQD, Marquette District 
1504 West Washington Street 
Marquette, Ml 49855 

Feb. 14,2020 

Dear Mr. Conklin: 

....--~~ ~ --­
Received 

EGLE/ AQD 

FEB 21 2020 

Maces___ Mae rs _ _ 
File cc _ _ ______ _ 

On January 10, 2020 Peninsula Powder Coating had an inspection completed by EGLE. 

Peninsula Powder Coating received notice on January 23rd via email and then around January 

28th via mail that the wastewater evaporator and shot blasting process were not in compliance. 

The wastewater evaporator was found not to have an installation permit (R 336.1201). The 

baghouse that supports the shot blasting operation process was found to release fugitive dust 

into the air while emptying the waste material from the baghouse hopper (R 336.1370). 

The wastewater evaporator is currently not in compliance, Peninsula Powder Coating will 

submit the application on or before Feb. 19th 2020. 

The shotblast process is also still not in compliance. We are awaiting ordered parts to 

remediate the fugitive dust issue. The project will be completed by Feb. 28th 2020. Peninsula 

Powder Coating does not expect to empty the waste material from the hopper before Feb. 28th
· 

Sincerely, 

William Kunick 

Operations Manager 

Peninsula Powder Coating, Inc. 

CC: Ms. Jenine Camilleri 

Peninsula Powder Coating, Inc. 
128 Hemlock Street 
Baraga, Ml 49908 

906-353-7236 
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